
 

Black Canyon of the Gunnison, June 2014 

National Park Colorado  

 

Heidi Haugen, Summer Activities Director, took a group of Haven House kids 

to the Black Canyon National Park. This was part of the summer activities 

program as well as a way to work on a badge from the Montrose Library 

summer program. It was a great time enjoying nature. 

  
Learning about birds & butterflies of the Black Canyon. Mentoring in the great outdoors! Come join in.   

 


